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NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE

William E. Dakin, Jr., Esq., and Patricia G. Benelli, Esq., announce that they are
retiring from the practice of law and closing the law office of Dakin & Benelli, P.C., as of
June 30, 2024,

If you would like information from your file, please contact

info@dakinbenelli.com.

We look forward to finishing the legal work that is in process.

William E. Dakin, Jr.,
May 2, 2024




